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What’s Been Happening? 

Mrs. Unguez: Lead Teacher 

 

It’s November! What Are We Going To Do?  
Letters of  

the Month: 

Qq, Jj, Bb 

November 2019 

Potty Training 

We practice using the 

potty numerous times a 

day. Some children are  

already in underwear 

while many of their peers 

are not quite there yet. 

If you have any questions 

or are ready to move to 

underwear please let me 

know. 

 

 

 

We will spend the month of 

November  focusing on  colors, 

shapes, and gratitude while 

including them in our daily art 

projects, as well as, tabletop 

games. “Gracious, Malo, Ver 

Danken Dir.” Our class will definitely show excitement 

as we practice a new song that teaches us how to say 

thank you in languages from around the world. 

Classroom Monthly 
Themes 

shapes 

colors 

gratitude 

October was a hoot 

with owls, colorful 

leaves, slimy pumpkins, and  many more 

symbols of the fall season. We explored 

these themes with art, science, math, 

songs, and so much more. The favorite 

song seemed to be “Five Little Pumpkins”, 

with many new  versions being created on 

the spot! One wet Friday the  students 

watched “Spookley The Square Pumpkin”. 

They were very involved cheering on 

Spookley as he tried his best, and 

eventually saved the day. We rounded out 

the month with our class Halloween Party. 

We had a cake walk, made 

lollipop ghosts, and our own 

snack mix, all while in costume. 

 Happy Harvest, 

 Mrs. Unguez 

 

 

 

 

Food Drive 
OCT 28 - NOV 15 

Thanksgiving Break 
November 28 & 29 

Happy Thanksgiving 


